
EXHIBIT 

cc 
Los Alamos National Laborator..--
Environment, Safety, and Health Division 
P.O. Box 1663, Mail Stop K491 
Los Alamos, New Mexico 87545 
(505 ) 667-42 18 / FAX: (505) 665-38 11 

Mr. William Hathaway, Director 
Water Quality Protection Division (6WQ) 

Date: Ot.:tober 26, 1999 
Refer to: ESH-00:99-209 

U.S. Environmental Protection Agency, Region 6 
1445 Ross Avenue 
Dallas, Texas 75202-2733 

SUBJECT: NPDES PERMIT NO. NM0028355, CANCELLATION OF PERMIT 
APPLICATIONS FOR CATEGORY 04A OUTFALLS 

Dear Mr. Hathaway: 

In accordance with the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency ' s (EPA) National 
Pollu tant Discharge Elimination System (NPDES) regulations 40 CFR 122.21 , the 
University of California (UC) and the U.S . Department of Energy (DOE), Los Alamos 
Area Office, submitted permit applications for the renewal of the Los Alamos National 
Laboratory's NPDES Permit No. NM0028355 on May 4, 1998. Included in the submittal 
were Form 2C's and Form 2D 's for fo urteen ( 14) existing and twelve (12) new Category 
04A outfalls. These outfalls are associated with the Los Alamos water supply we lls and 
discharge water from wel l flushing and testing, and from bearing cooling systems. 

On October 13, 1998, the Laboratory received notification from the EPA that the ex isting 
NPDES Category 04A outfalls had been eliminated from the Laboratory's NPDES 
Permit and that the associated wells would be covered under Los Alamos County's 
NPDES Application No. NM003043 l . Based on this recent action, the Laboratory 
requests that EPA cancel the Form 2C and 2D applications previously submitted by the 
UC and DOE for the fo llowing Category 04A outfalls. 

Fonn 2C's Form 2D's 

I. 04Al 18 I. 04Al87 
2. 04Al6 1 2. 04Al88 
3. 04A J63 3. 04A 189 
4 . 04Al64 4. 04Al90 
5. 04AJ65 5. 04Al91 
6. 04Al66 6. 04A 192 
7. 04Al7 l 7. 04Al93 
8. 04A1 72 8. 04Al94 
9. 04Al73 9. 04Al95 
10. 04Al74 10. 04Al96 
11. 04A l75 11. 04Al 97 
12. 04Al76 12. 04A 198 
13. 04Al 77 
14. 04Al 86 
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If you have questions or require additional information, please call Mike Saladen (505-
665-6085) or Tina Marie Sandoval at (505-665-2288) of the Laboratory's Water Quality 
and Hydrology Group (ESH-18). Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 

Since~tdk (?. fl'£ 
Denn is J . Erickson 
Divis ion Director 
Envi ronment, Safety, and Health Division 

DJE:TMS/rm 

Cy: Jack Ferguson, EPA, Region 6, Dallas, Texas 
Wilma Turner, EPA, Region 6, Dal las, Texas 
Scott Wilson, EPA, Region 6, Dallas, Texas 
E ve rett Spencer, EPA, Region 6, Dallas, Texas 
Diana McDonald , EPA, Region 6, Dallas, Texas 
Jim Davis, NMED/SWQB, Santa Fe, New Mexico 
Barbara Hoditscheck. 'JMED/SWQB, Santa Fe, New Mexico 
Joe Voze lla, AAMMf. LAAO, MS A3 16 
Robert Enz, LAAME ._AAO, MS A3 l 6 
Tom Gunderson, DLIJ-OPS , LANL, MS AlOO 
Deborah Woitte, LC-GL, LANL, MS Al 87 
Steven Rae, (ESH- 18/WQ&H:99-0424) ESH- 18, MS K497 
Mike Saladen, ESH-18, LANL, MS K497 
Tina Sandoval, ESH- 18, LANL, MS K497 
Marc Bailey, ESH-18, LANL, MS K497 
Harvey Decker, ESH- 18, LANL, MS K497 
Carla Jacquez, ESH-18, LANL, MS K497 
Tim Glasco, Los Alamos County, Los Alamos, N.M. 
CIC- 10, MS A l50 
ESH-DO File, MS K49 l 
WQ&H Fi le, MS K497 
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